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Over the past weekend, with a fantastic group of volunteers and a tremendous amount of support
from the local community college, we were able to put together a non-sanctioned SnoX race near our 
hometown in Ironwood, MI. The race took place at the Gogebic Community College ski Hill, and brought 
in racers from all over Wisconsin, Minnesota, and even as far as Detroit, MI. 

Friday, racers were able to get in some practice time, with a full day of racing the following day on
Saturday. Neil spent the day competing in two classes, the Transition 11-13 and the Junior 10-13. In his 
heats Neil managed to claim himself four  1st place spots and one 2nd place spot, battling hard each lap, 
swapping positions a number of times throughout the day! During the finals, Neil fought hard to make the 
right moves and make the passes to get himself in the front spot and came home with a 1st place finish in
both of his classes! Neil had a great day, enjoying being able to race in front of family and friends and is 
excited to be headed to Canterbury in a few weeks!

To continue staying up-to-date on our news and race results be sure to "Like" Dees Motorsports on
Facebook.

Sincerely,
Dees Motorsports




